
Dear Upcoming Third Grade Families, 

 

We are so excited to have you on our third grade team next year!  As 

you begin your back-to-school shopping, please consider the following 

items: 

 

2 single subject, wide rule, spiral notebooks 
2 wide rule composition books 
1 half-inch binder (with clear sleeve to slip paper into) 
1 pencil box (8x4 so that it fits in your desk) 
2 packs of coloring utensils of your choice (crayons, colored pencils, markers) 
1 pack of multicolored pens 
8-10 post-it note pads 
2 yellow highlighters 
2 Lo-odor Expo markers 
1 home/school folder (either vinyl or plastic coated) 
Erasers 
Headphones or earbuds 
 
 

As the school year approaches, you will receive a will receive a letter 
from your teacher outlining any other items you may need specific to 
your class.  Enjoy your summer.  We can’t wait to meet you! 


